
 January 
 Prayer Guide 

 

Our Mission: 
The mission and purpose of Isaac Newton Christian Academy is to provide the highest quality 

Christian education program available through consistent and comprehensive incorporation of Biblical principles. 
 

Our Gratitude 
Thank you for partnering with Isaac 
Newton Christian Academy and for 
praying for our school.  As you pray for 
Isaac Newton Christian Academy, we 
have included specific requests.  There 
are requests for each day of the month.  
How grateful we are for the prayer 
support of our friends. 
 

Happy New Year! We pray that 
God will bless you with another 
happy year to serve and love 

Him. Please pray for Mrs. Vicki Greer, 
fifth grade teacher. Today is Mrs. Greer’s 
birthday. 
 

Please pray that our students 
would know that Jesus can be 
trusted with any situation they 

are facing, and that they would see His 
glory, the glory of the one and only Son, 
who came from the Father, full of grace 
and truth (John 1:14). Please pray for 
Mrs. Emily Rood and Miss Sherilyn 
Hubert, first grade teachers. 
 
 

Our Fruit of the Spirit for 
January is peace. Please pray 
that the peace of God will 

guard our students’ hearts and minds in 
Christ Jesus (Philippians 4:7). Please 
pray for Mrs. Maggie Zirbel, Pre-K Aide 
and Ms. Lauren Pedersen, Pre-K After 
School Care. 
 

Please pray that our students 
would seek times of quietness 
and solitude to rest in the 

Father’s presence and love. Please pray 
for Mrs. Selina Mike, secondary teacher 
aide. 
 

Please pray that God would 
give us grace to make known 
to our students, the path that 

leads to life (Psalm 16:11). Please pray 
for Mrs. Hannah Mathias and Mrs. 
Jolene Ridder, Kindergarten teachers. 
 
 

Our students return to school 
today after Christmas Break. 
Pray that as they continue in 

their studies they will have a good 
year. Please pray for Mrs. Abigail 
Riggs, Pre-K teacher.. 
 

Pray that our students will 
grow as they serve others 
throughout the school year. 

Please pray for Mr. Nick Schoon, 
Director of Spiritual Formation. 
 

Please pray that our students 
would have biblical self-
esteem that is rooted in the 

realization that they are God’s 
workmanship, created in Christ Jesus 
(Ephesians 2:10). Please pray for Mrs. 
Joanna Klever and Ms. Carolyn 
Strecker, second grade teachers.  
 

Please pray that  our students 
will be generous and willing 
to share, and so lay up 

treasure for themselves as a firm 
foundation (1 Timothy 6: 18-19). 
Please pray for Miss Caitlyn Greer and 
Ms. Rebecca Stevens, third grade 
teachers. 
 

Please pray that our 
students will resist 
negative peer 

pressure.  Pray for our student athletes 
who are competing on the school’s 
basketball teams.  Pray that they 
would reflect Christ on the court, and 
that God would keep them safe as they 
compete. Please pray for Ms. Alexis 
Bowe, Pre-K-6th PE teacher and Mr. 
Thad Joyce, Secondary PE 
teacher/Athletic Director.  

 
Please pray our students 
would remain pure, and 
that a purity of heart 

would be shown in their actions (Psalm 
51:10). Please pray for Mrs. Mary Perry, 
fourth grade teacher. 
 

We have Chapel 
services each Friday. 
Local pastors come and 

share with our students each week. 
Please pray that our Chapel services will 
be glorifying to God and meaningful for 
our students. Please pray for Ms. Kristen 
Michels, Jr. high history/Bible teacher. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would 
recognize Jesus as the 

eternal hope that they have already 
heard about in the Word of truth, the 
Gospel (Colossians 1:5). Ms. Christina 
Root, sixth grade teacher. 
 

Please pray for God’s 
anointing on teachers 
as they teach the 

school’s curriculum. Pray that every 
subject would be taught from a Christian 
perspective in every classroom every 
day. Please pray for Mrs. Katherine 
Sulek, and Mr. Jim Glad, Math teachers. 
 

Please pray that our 
students will be 
merciful, just as their 

Father is merciful (Luke 6:36). Please 
pray for Mrs. Mary Clair, art teacher. 
 

Please pray that our 
students’ hearts would 
be turned away from 

deceptive promises of sin and toward 
the all-satisfying promises of God (2 
Peter 1:4). Please pray for Miss Marissa 
Stangl, History teacher. 
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Please pray for the 
continued blessings on 
the many volunteers 

who work to support the school. Please 
pray for Mrs. Erica McCoy, Language Arts 
teacher. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would live 
lives marked by 

thankfulness, always giving thanks to 
God the Father for everything in the 
name of our Lord Jesus Christ 
(Ephesians 5:20). Please pray for Mr. 
Larry Shonk, Science teacher. 
 

Please pray that God 
would develop in our 
students a desire to see 

His glory declared among the nations, 
His marvelous deeds among all people 
(Psalm 96:3). Mrs. Valerie Sampica, 
fourth grade teacher. Today is her 
birthday. 
 

Please pray that our 
students will be able 
to show humility to all 

(Titus 3:2). Pray that our students will 
desire to grow in their walk in the Lord. 
Please pray for Mr. Michael Jones, 
Spanish teacher and Mrs. Susan Houy, 
Librarian. 
 

Please pray for the 
perseverance of our 
prayer partners and 

donors. Please pray for Mrs. Katie 
Whiting, resource teacher, and Miss 
Anna Schneider, Director of Special 
Services. 
 

Please pray that our 
students will value 
work, and will work 

with all their hearts as unto the Lord 
(Ephesians 6:7). Please pray for Mrs. 
Karen Curry and Mrs. Jennifer 
Richmond, technology teachers. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would daily 
experience the 

Father’s unconditional love and 
acceptance and be sent as a 
representative of His love to family and 
others. Please pray for Dr. Dean Ridder, 
Head of School. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please pray that our 
students would be 
generous and willing 

to share, and so lay up treasure for 
themselves as a firm foundation 
(1Timothy 6: 18-19). Please pray for 
Mrs. Tracy King, Director of 
Enrollment. Today is her birthday.  
  

Pray that our 
students would 
experience humility 

and unity as they value others and are 
able to rejoice in others’ blessings and 
success. Please pray for Mrs. Denise 
Jorgensen, Administrative Assistant. 
 

Please pray that 
students will be 
filled with joy given 

by the Holy Spirit (1 Thessalonians 
1:6). Please pray for Mrs. Patti Harper, 
Maintenance Technician, and Mr. Awah 
Schaldecker, daytime custodian.   
 

Please pray that 
students would see 
the receiving of 

admonition as a blessing and need in 
their lives so that their faults and 
weaknesses are exposed and put to 
death. Please pray for Mrs. Karla 
Bowe, Registrar, and Mrs. Stasha 
Padgett, Director of Communications. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would be 
respectful, showing 

proper respect to everyone, as His 
Word commands (1Peter 2:17). Please 
pray for Mrs. Erin Harlan, Secondary 
Principal. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would 
respect authority in 

their lives (Romans 13:1). Please pray 
for Mrs. Michele Kirkegaard, Director 
of Food Services. 
 

Please pray that our 
students would grow 
in their love for 

God’s Word, that they would find it 
more precious than pure gold and 
sweeter than honey from the comb 
(Psalm 19:10). Please pray for Mrs. 
Kristin Nanke, bookkeeper. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please pray that our 
students’ lives would 
be marked with 

prayerfulness, that they may learn to 
pray on all occasions with all kinds of 
requests (Ephesians 6:18).  Mrs. Susan 
Leeland, Pre-K-3rd Music, and Ms. Laurie 
Thomas, 4th-12th Music. 
 

Our Mission: 
The mission and purpose of Isaac 
Newton Christian Academy is to provide 
the highest quality Christian education 
program available through consistent 
and comprehensive incorporation of 
Biblical principles. 
 
In a Christ-centered, loving 
environment, the student will achieve 
academic excellence and individual 
character development as well as 
mental, physical, and spiritual growth. 
 
The result will be a well-educated, 
caring student, ready and able to serve 
the Lord Jesus Christ in the community. 
 

Our Vision: 
Imagine…a campus that provides 
outstanding academics and activities for 
children while they are taught to think 
and act as Christians. 
 
Imagine…an environment where the 
spiritual formation of children thrives 
because the three main institutions in 
their lives—home, church and school, 
are working together to point them in 
the same direction…to Jesus Christ. 
 
That’s our vision…please join us! 
 

Our Theme Verse: 
““Though the mountains be shaken and 
the hills be removed, yet My un-failing 
love for you will not be shaken nor My 
covenant of peace be re-moved, says 
the Lord, who has com-passion on 
you.” Isaiah 54:10 
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